
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (AVIEMORE) (20MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council on the 15th of December 
2022 made, in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the above Order which 
will come into operation on 21st December 2022. 

 
The Order was previously advertised by Notice in the Strathspey and Badenoch 
Herald on the 29th of September 2022 and the effect of the Order is as described in 
that Notice.   
 
A copy of the Made Order and Plan along with The Highland Council (Coronavirus) 
(Aviemore) (Temporary 20mph Speed Limit) Order 2020 which will be revoked in full 
and The Highland Council (B9152 Aviemore) (30 mph Speed Limit) Order 2007 which 
will be revoked in part when the order comes into force can be inspected at Aviemore 
Library, Muirton, Aviemore, PH22 1SF during the normal opening hours of 7am – 
10pm Monday to Friday, 9am – 2pm Saturday and 1pm – 6pm on Sunday (from 
21.12.22 – 01.02.23), times will vary over the festive period. Documents can also be 
found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road Safety 
Consultations” or copy documents may be requested by emailing 
road.safety@highland.gov.uk, calling 01349 886601 or writing to Road Safety Team, 
Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX.   
 
 
22nd December 2022 
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